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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Tunisia at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends the efforts of Tunisia invested in responding to the recommendations from the last UPR process. In particular, we commend the reinforcement of domestic legislation with the enactment of new laws in response to recommendations from the previous UPR on matters such as combatting violence against women and discrimination, as well as the creation of a committee to oversee the harmonization of legal texts with international standards and treaties. We also welcome the developing of benchmarks for the national human rights strategy based on recommendations made by human rights mechanisms. We further commend the employment-related projects for integration of persons with disabilities, programmes aimed at benefiting women in rural areas and development and implementation of national strategy to combat child labour. 
We would like to recommend to Tunisia to take up measures to enable access to affordable housing for vulnerable groups as a response to the rapid increase in the cost of living, particularly affecting poor and unemployed persons. We further recommend undertaking measures to provide free and compulsory primary education, as well as access to secondary education to all children, paying particular attention to children living in poverty, children in rural areas and children with disabilities.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia wishes Tunisia a successful and fruitful review process. 


